
 

MPhil in Computational Biology 

Open Afternoon 2021 

 
 

This online event is scheduled for Wednesday 10th  November 

2021 from 3pm - 4.15pm.  

 
 

Please pre-register, using the online form. Joining information to follow on the 

Maths Faculty website: 

https://www.maths.cam.ac.uk/postgrad/mphil/prospective   

  
3.00-3.20  Welcome and Course overview with Prof. Stephen Eglen, Course 

Director 

 
3.20-3.45  Your pre-submitted questions answered by Course Directors and past 

students 

 

3.45-4.15  Q&A and subject-specific discussion, where interest has been registered 

via the registration form 

 

Everyone is welcome but please register online. Please contact the course 

administrator at compbiomphil@maths.cam.ac.uk if you need any further 

information 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.maths.cam.ac.uk/postgrad/mphil/prospective&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1631187497439000&usg=AFQjCNFSTT-dQzucV94ztUvyJYifwf0uSQ
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1tavH01Qb71-HpGGEnadbASzst9-elXzMJdf0LtHXI4A/prefill

